

Wearhead Primary School

Headteacher: Karen Evans BA (Hons) P.G.C.E N.P.Q.H Wearhead, Co. Durham, DL13 1BN Tel: 01388 537265 wearhead@durhamlearning.net www.wearhead.durham.sch.uk

"THE SMALL SCHOOL WITH THE BIG HEART"

Dear Parents, 22nd June 2018

This is to let you know that the **JUNIORS only** continue to attend DT Workshops at Wolsingham School on the following Wednesdays: JUNE 27th and July 4th 2018. Lunch arrangements: early lunch at school.

Transport will be by coach 1230pm-1515pm

Cost: **NIL** - the cost of the coach is being met by Wolsingham School.

Mr Hopper from Pinpoint Adventure is working on his last session with all children in school on **Monday 25th June**. He has some more exciting activities planned and will be working with KS1 in the mornings and KS2 in the afternoons. **The children will need to come to school on those days wearing non school uniform (home clothes)**- suitable for being outside and active, as they may get dirty and/or wet! They will also need waterproof clothing depending on the weather...or sunhats and suncream! **Additional adult helpers** are needed on **Monday 25th June** - if you are available to help us, please see Mrs Turnbull and Mrs Judges asap. Everyone is very excited about another Mr Hopper day!

Milk Money- to cover the last three weeks of this half term (finishing July 20th) we need only **£1.50 per child** (50p per week) in **cash only** please to be brought in to school as soon as possible. We have manged to subsidise the first part of this half term from cash we collected in previously. A complete new term collection will commence again in September 2018. Many thanks to all those who have paid so far.

Following the infant visit to Killhope last Wednesday, it was noted that some children's wellies had holes in them and hence their feet got wet! As a result they borrowed wellies from Killhope and went home in them. If you have a pair of Killhope wellies please could they be returned to school asap so we can return them. Thank you to those already received back.

Advance notices: -

Open Morning – Friday 13th July from 9-10am. All are welcome to come into school to view children's work.

Leaver's Assembly – Friday 20th July at 2pm in the school hall. All are welcome.

Regards,

Karen Evans and staff.















